
Safeguarding Cache Valley’s Water 
Bear River Development Project 

As a result of growing water concerns in the West,  plans for a new reservoir in Cache Valley are underway.  The 
Bear River Development Project will develop 220,000 acre‐feet of Utah’s water rights on the Bear River. The Divi‐
sion of Water Resources is currently undergoing studies to invesƟgate reservoir sites and right‐of‐way for a trans‐
mission pipeline.  Come join us to learn more about this future reservoir.  

   Speakers:  Marisa Egbert, P.E. Project Manager, Utah Division of Water Resources 

     Mike Collins, P.E. Principal, Bowen Collins & Associates  

Date:   Wednesday, April 22 
Time:   12:00—12:45 p.m. 
Place:   BNR 102,  USU Campus 

SEMINAR & DISCUSSION 

Sponsors:  Quinney College of Natural Resources,  USGS Utah Cooperative Fish & Wildlife Research Unit and  Bridgerland Audubon Society  


